
 
 

 
 

Short Breaks Service 

      For Children with Disabilities 

 Newsletter w/c 22nd May 2023 

This newsletter contains events and updates from various services around 

Halton, as well as other general information which you may find useful. You can 

find out more information on the Halton Local Offer page online or contact the 

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities team too. 

 

Halton SEND Parent Carer’s Forum  
 

 

 
 
Halton SEND Parent Carers Forum activities continue during May, including their 
next coffee cake and chat session at The Community Shop, Priory House, Runcorn 
this Thursday 25th May 10am-12noon.  
 
Plus, don’t forget the next Zoom meeting with professionals:  

 Living in a Neurodiverse World with Woodview                                                    

-  Wednesday 24th May 12noon 

 

You can also visit their Facebook page or website: 
haltonsendcarersforum.org.uk to access the Zoom information. 
They have also announced their May activities and events calendar:  
 
If you are not a member of the forum you can contact the team by emailing 
admin@HaltonSendPCF.org.uk or Kelly.Dace@Haltonsendpcf.org.uk.  
 

 

https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/
mailto:aiminghigh.fordisabledchildren@halton.gov.uk
https://m.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum/?paipv=0&eav=AfZHzDtvS0--MOCbLyFUsbSIjY74b5zZ3AQ88N37wwxSqzow0S1_1j4OK3901vVLTME
https://haltonsendcarersforum.org.uk/
mailto:admin@HaltonSendPCF.org.uk
mailto:Kelly.Dace@Haltonsendpcf.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum
https://www.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum


 
 

 
 

Vibe’s INC Club for young people aged 17-25 
 

 

 

Vibe’s INC Club for young people with SEND aged 17-25 has announced new dates 

for the rest of the year. Based at Transform St. Paul’s Church Widnes the club is an 

opportunity to socialise, learn skills and gain new experiences. Click here to 

register or send a WhatsApp message to Carl Geraghty on 07867 507184. 

https://external-forms.viewsapp.net/forms/v/7442a671-c674-4e91-83da-a3d145b3ddab
https://external-forms.viewsapp.net/forms/v/7442a671-c674-4e91-83da-a3d145b3ddab
https://www.vibeuk.org/halton
https://www.vibeuk.org/halton


 
 

 
 

Mako Create upcoming activities 

 
Mako Create’s free monthly Coding Club is a fun and supportive place for young 
people aged between 10 and 16 from Halton to get together to enjoy learning coding 
skills, completing challenges and meeting new people. Young people attending 
should have an interest in learning coding skills, but don’t worry, they do not need 
prior experience! 
 
The next session is on Thursday 25th May 4pm-6pm at Grangeway Community 
Centre Runcorn – click here to book your places or check out their website here 
to see full details of all upcoming sessions and activities. 
 

Vacancies at Halton Play Council 

 
Do you know of anyone who is looking to work with and support SEND children and 
young people? Halton Play Council are recruiting now for their Saturday service 
across Widnes and Runcorn. Contact the team by email at 
haltonplaycouncil@gmail.com or text 07814 297913. 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/mako-coding-club-coding-video-games-runcorn-registration-623536924727
https://www.makocreate.co.uk/
mailto:haltonplaycouncil@gmail.com
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/mako-coding-club-coding-video-games-runcorn-registration-623536924727
https://www.facebook.com/haltonplayservices


 
 

 
 

Halton Carers Centre – ADHD Support Group 

 
 

If you are looking after someone who has a diagnosis of ADHD or undergoing 
assesment for ADHD come and join Halton Carers Centre’s monthly carers online 
group group, which is an opportunity to meet other carers, share experiences and 
strategies.  
 
The next session is planned for Monday 29th May at 6pm, to join the online group 
you will need to contact the office to get your joining code – call 01928 580182 or 
email help@haltoncarers.co.uk . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:help@haltoncarers.co.uk
https://haltoncarers.co.uk/event/adhd-parent-carers-zoom-support-group/?instance_id=4681


 
 

 
 

Halton Toy Library play sessions 

 

Halton Toy Library have their free Play Learn and Loan sessions at the Play 

Resource Centre on Mersey Road Runcorn each Wednesday 10am-11.30am. They 

have lots of different toys and their dark sensory tent has wheelchair access. 

For further details contact Julie on 01928 574087 or check out their Facebook 
page for more information 

https://www.facebook.com/haltontoylibrary
https://www.facebook.com/haltontoylibrary
https://www.facebook.com/haltontoylibrary


 
 

 
 

Child Safety Week with Halton HELPS 
 

 
 
Child Safety Week 2023 runs from Monday 5th to Sunday 11th June and Halton 
HELPS are holding two events alongside Halton Children’s Centres, the Road Safety 
team, Families information service, and the Health Improvement team. They’ll be at 
Asda Runcorn on Wednesday 7th June and Morrisons Widnes on Friday 9th 
June 10am-3pm – pop along for information, advice and support. 
.  

https://www.facebook.com/warrington.road.1


 
 

 
 

A reminder about Halton Supported Internship 

programme information session 

 
 
Halton Supported Internship programme is holding their next information session on 
Tuesday, 30th May for young people and parents/carers who want to find out more 
about Supported Internships in Halton.  
 
The information session will be held on Tuesday 30th May 2023, 5pm - 6pm at 
Kingsway Learning Centre, Victoria Road, Widnes, WA8 7QY 
To book a place contact: Lynsey Carr on 0151 511 7547 
lynsey.carr@halton.gov.uk  or Stephanie Bartlett on 0151 511 6794 
Stephanie.Bartlett@halton.gov.uk 
 
The sessions are really informative and an opportunity for young people and 
parents/carers to have a look around the centre and to ask any individual 
questions/concerns that they may have. The sessions are really useful for young 
people / parents thinking about this as an option in the future not just if they are 
wanting to start in September 2023. 

mailto:lynsey.carr@halton.gov.uk
mailto:Stephanie.Bartlett@halton.gov.uk
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/preparing-for-adulthood-pfa-guide-and-vision/pfa-education-employment/post-16-options-education-and-training-for-young-people/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/preparing-for-adulthood-pfa-guide-and-vision/pfa-education-employment/post-16-options-education-and-training-for-young-people/


 
 

 
 

MAX cards 

 

 

You can visit the MAX Card website for further details or check out the Local Offer. 

Cards cost £2.50 and can be collected from Warrington Road Children’s Centre in 

Widnes, or Glendale Family Centre in Runcorn (available Monday to Friday 9am to 

4.30pm – please note, it is cash payments only).  

You can email AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk or call 0151 511 

6560 for more details 

 

This newsletter provides general information and resources, though not all of it will be 

relevant to everyone included in the mailing list. If there is some specific information 

you would like to see more of, or information from a certain service please let me know 

and I will try to include next time. If you do not wish to continue receiving this 

newsletter, please let me know. 

     Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk  

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities Halton Borough Council 

Tel: 0151 511 6560 

Email: AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk 

As summer holidays start to approach 

don’t forget that Max Cards are available 

for our families in Halton.  

The card is designed to help families save 

money on great days out at castles, zoos, 

bowling alleys and more.  

https://mymaxcard.co.uk/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/halton-children-family-services/halton-short-breaks/
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk
mailto:Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk
https://mymaxcard.co.uk/

